
Board Financial Compensation Feedback 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Board Member's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Financial Compensation 

Dear [Board Member's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I would like to take this opportunity to provide feedback 

regarding the current financial compensation framework for the board members. 

After reviewing the compensation structure, I have observed the following key points: 

• Transparency in compensation is essential for maintaining trust among all board 

members. 

• The current compensation does not adequately reflect the time and effort put in by board 

members. 

• Benchmarking compensation against industry standards may help to ensure 

competitiveness. 

Given these observations, I recommend considering adjustments that align compensation more 

closely with our strategic goals and the value we bring. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to discussing this further at our next 

board meeting. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


